
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

EuPIA Annual Conference on 31st March and 1st April 2022 -  

virtual meeting 
 
 
To all EuPIA members 
 
 
Dear members, 
 
We hoped to welcome you all and meet you in person at the EuPIA Annual Conference in 2022. 
 
However, due to the persisting uncertainty resulting from the Corona pandemic regarding 
meeting and travel conditions, the EuPIA Council decided to conduct the Conference - once 
again - virtually, with a very attractive programme and excellent speakers. 
 
The virtual conference will be held in the afternoon of 31st March, and the morning of  
1st April.  Please pencil these dates in your calendars. 
 
Please note that participation in the virtual conference will be free of charge to members. 
In addition to the programme, we again plan to have a session where you will be offered 
answers to questions and comments related to the overall work of EuPIA. For this session we 
will request your feedback in advance of the conference. 
 
Early next year, you will receive the full programme of the conference and further details. 
 
In the meantime, we wish you a peaceful Christmas time, and all the best for the coming year. 
 
Best regards, 

 

 

 

Doug Aldred 
Chairman 

 Martin Kanert 
Executive Manager 

 


